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To Ontario Energy Board,

 
At this day and age, we can no longer pretend that things are not rapidly changing all around
us. We may still be able to avert the worst effects of climate change if we act decisively and
with open eyes, turning our economies away from fossil fuels and investing ONLY in green
projects. Anything else spells a blatant disregard for the future of our own children, and
probably dooming their children to an unlivable planet. Please keep that in mind when making
decisions regarding the ABSURD idea that we need to incerase fossil fuel pipelines capacity.
It is seriously irresponsible. The money needs to be invested in sustainable energy projects
instead. And by no means, should be my money as a taxpayer, be used in support of fossil fuel
project of any kind. I strongly object. 
Thank you for reading my petition, and I urge you to please think deeply about the impact you
will be making with your decisions.

Lenka Lichtenberg

 

Yours truly,

Lenka Lichtenberg 




